
To West Elgin Council  

 

The Rodney Carpet Bowlers and Shuffle boarders are writing you today to 

request the fees for the rental of the Rodney Recreation Centre be waived for a twice 

weekly rental.  

Due to covid-19 there has been a delay to our season, but we are looking 

forward to starting up as restrictions are easing. Our regular season runs from January 

to June which we break in the summer and return to play from October to December. 

Our dates requested to rent are Monday and Thursdays from 9:30-11:30 a.m.  

As we offer a programming for seniors, we ask that West Elgin Council waive the 

fee so we can continue to offer and expand our program. This program has been a part 

of the community for 30 plus years and would like to continue the tradition of providing a 

recreational event for seniors in the community and surround area.  

 

Thank you  

 

Rodney Carpet Bowlers and Shuffle Boarders  


